This is my testimony as a resident of Co-Op City in the Bronx NY.I am extremely concerned that there are plans to segment NY-16. It is imperative that there is equity across the district and we keep communities together. WE are the example of a diverse district, socio-economically & ethnically. The optics of removing us from the district appears to minimize the black and brown voter. This is gerrymandering. 
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